National Institute of Technology

We seek to create and develop Vibrant, Skilled, Competent and Work-prepared Entrepreneurial Technicians,
Technologists and Professionals for the industry and the national economic vitality

Telephone: +264 61 257296/7 P O Box 2812; Windhoek, Namibia
Cell No: +264 81 7780410 5 Johan Albrecht Street, Windhoek West
Facsimile:  +264 88 6559294 Assessments@nit-edu.org

To: All Students

Heads of Schools
Heads of Call Centres

From: Office of the Registrar

Date: 02" November 2021

SUBJECT: RESUBMISSION OF SPECIAL ASSIGNMENT & MAIN
ASSIGNMENT.

Dear all,

This is a formal notice to all students who did not submit the Special Assignments and
the Main Assignments that, the re-submission will start from the 02" of November to
the 05 of November 2021.

The Assessments and Awards Office encourages students to take advantage of this
chance to resubmit their Special Assignments and Main Assignments. Failure to do so
you will have an impact on your grades.

Please do not hesitate to contact the Office of the Registrar if you have any questions
about the above mentioned.
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Head Office SAEICT SABM SAHS
Tel: +264 61 257296/7 +264 61 257296/7 +264 61 257296/7 +264 61 257296/7
Cell: +264 811282180 +264 81 2713133 +264 81 7780423 +264 81 2713138
Fax: +264 886559294 +264 88 6559294 +264 88 6559294 +264 88 6559294

E-Mail: info@nit—edu.org HSAICT@nit—edu.org HSABM@nit—edu.org HSAHS@nit—edu.org




